
 TAMIU Staff Senate 

Minutes for Dec. 10, 2013  

Student Center Room 120 

Those in Attendance:  

Maria Elena Hernandez, Griz Zimmermann, Fructuoso San Miguel, Jesse Gonzalez, Julio 
Tovar, Petra Vela, Julie Barrera, Anna Buentello, San Juanita Perez,  and Celina Maniece  

Executive Board: 

Hilda Dennis, Rocio Garcia, Sandy Jimenez, Fred Juarez, Laura Medina, and Araceli Sandoval  

 

I. Welcome:  
10:04 a.m. Fred Juarez called the meeting to order. 
 

II. Minutes (Review and Approve):  
Minutes were reviewed. Approved by Sandy Jimenez second by Laura Medina 

 
III. Treasurers Report: 

Total amount in the account as of Dec. 10, 2013 is $4,495.00  
$400.00 were spent on door prizes for TAMIU’s Christmas Party  
Polo Shirts are still available. Contact Laura Medina if interested.  

  
IV. Items for Discussion: 

Inquiries: Please email Fred Juarez any questions you may have. 
 
You may e-mail any requests/issues to the following: 
TAMIU Pride is for any building issues/concerns. 
Facil is to submit any work orders 
Ethics Point is used to report issues/concerns regarding employees/students 
Report it is to report issues/concerns regarding TAMIU  

 
V. Thank you to all the volunteers who were part of the Christmas Party Committee.  

 
VI. Presentation:  

Sandra Jimenez, HR Leave Specialist presented on Family Medical Leave Act. (FMLA) 
 

VII. Open floor:  
Student conduct was discussed further. There is nothing wrong with showing affection in 
public. Once genitals are showing then serious action can be taken; that is breaking the 
law. 

 
VIII. Next Meeting: 

January 14, 2014 
 

IX. Meeting Adjournment: 
Meeting was adjourned at 10:50 a.m. Maria Elena Hernandez motioned and San Juanita 
Perez second it.  


